
Yorkdale Central School 

SCC Special Meeting February 27, 2019 

6pm at Yorkton Regional Highschool  

 

Attendees: Richelle MacDonald, Oriahna Rhinas, Nicole Ardell, Polly-Ann Rowe, Nicole Pohl, Janelle 
Prybylski, Ane Roodt (via teleconference), Cory Deslauriers (via teleconference) 

Regrets: Raquel Weinmaster 

 

Purpose of Special Meeting: 

The members of the Yorkdale SCC met to discuss the two playground options and vote on what vendor 
we would proceed with.   

The two vendors up for discussion were Justin with PlayQuest and Allie with PlayWorks.   

Both playgrounds were very comparable in design and price.   

It was discussed that we had formed more of a relationship with Justin from PlayQuest, as he came to 
visit us as the school.  As he works out of Humboldt, we would benefit with installation costs as his 
company would charge “in town” costs and would throw in an additional installation supervisor for the 
price of one.   

Ane commented that she felt both playgrounds did not have a large variety of accessible components.   

The committee discussed that there were elements of accessibility with the ramps and panels, as well as 
the spinner.  The fibar surface will allow wheelchair access.  At this time the committee felt that the 
playground offered an adequate amount of accessible elements, and the committee concluded that if 
there were to be more money made in fundraisers in the years to come (above our loan repayment 
commitment), we could look at adding additional pieces at a later time. 

The committee would like to see an additional spinner added to PlayQuest’s current design.  It is our 
hope that this could be “thrown in” or purchased at a minimal cost. 

Richelle MacDonald made a motion to proceed with PlayQuest’s proposal of a playground at a cost of 
$103,749.48, with the potential for a slight increase with the second spinner added.   

Ane Roodt seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned 6:50pm. 


